
Harmonize Academy in Liverpool recently welcomed two esteemed visitors from 

Germany—Mrs. Schwab and Mr. Otto, Vice Principal of the German school Auf 

dem Roddenberg. The visit marked a significant milestone in international 

collaboration, as a special agreement was signed between both schools, laying the 

foundation for future exchanges, joint projects, and shared learning opportunities. 

During their visit, Mrs. Schwab and Mr. Otto toured Harmonize Academy, engaging 

with staff and students while observing the school’s inclusive educational approach. 

They expressed admiration for the supportive environment and innovative teaching 

methods that define Harmonize’s ethos. 

Beyond the classroom, the German educators experienced the rich cultural heritage 

of Liverpool. They visited several of the city’s iconic landmarks, including the Royal 

Albert Dock, The Beatles Story, and Liverpool Cathedral. These excursions provided 

insight into Liverpool’s vibrant history and community spirit. 

The newly signed agreement reflects a commitment to fostering international 

understanding and collaboration. Both schools look forward to future exchanges that 

will provide valuable educational and cultural experiences for students and staff 

alike. This visit not only strengthened institutional ties but also inspired a shared 

vision for inclusive, globally minded education. 

 

With Harmonize Academy Senior Leaders 



 

 



 

 



 

A visit to Liverpool town Hall  

with the Lord Mayor of Liverpool, Councillor Barbara Murray 



 

  



 

 

 

A tour of the Hair & Beauty Salon 

With our 1-1 Support Coordinator 



Partnership signing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tour of the Design Technology Department



 

 

 

Arrival at Manchester Airport and a visit to Otterspool Promenade, Liverpool 

 



                

 


